
 

 

 

Working Together 

                

 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome to the Governor page of The Quinta Primary. Let me introduce myself, I am Dean 

Roberts Chair of the Governing body. Although I am a community Governor all four of my 

children have attended The Quinta, my youngest child left The Quinta in Summer 2017 to 

move onto high school. 

The Governing Body is made up of 11 people, two of whom are Trustees/Members because 

we are an academy; the Governing Body is made up of staff, parents and community 

governors. Our aim is to ensure all children who attend the school receive the best 

education and care they can. 

As a governing body we are always happy to listen to your comments and thoughts. Should 

you wish to contact any of the governors you can do so through sending a letter into the 

school which will be passed on to the governor concerned or you can email me at this 

adress, chair@thequinta.cheshire.sch.uk. During the year there will be opportunities for 

you to meet face to face with governs should you wish to; please check school diary dates, 

emails and texts for these dates. 

Yours sincerely, 

D Roberts 

Mr Dean Roberts 
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